WFNR – Annual report of 2021
In the year of 2021, the Danish Society of Neurorehabilitation (DSNR) had to take precautions, like the rest of the world, and had to change the announced events from physical to virtual events.
None the less we managed to organize three events and co-organize two. 
Firstly, an event in January about the “Updated governmental recommendations for neurorehabilitation for acquired brain injury”, a national work (of 100 pages) published in November 2020 which was the result of several years of work in expert groups and interdisciplinary working groups towards improving the national service on the field. Not all the conclusions were as concrete and ambitious as we had hoped for though.
At the same event we had representatives from the two new “National Neurorehabilitation Centers” in Denmark to talk about the reason for the creation of such centers and about the hopes for the future collaborations. 
In March we held our annual, national conference (a one-day event) with the theme “Long-term symptoms after commotio” with, amongst others, a key speaker from Norway, called Torild Skandsen and 5 PhD-students to talk about the research results from their individual neurorehabilitation relevant subject.
In September we held an event about the neurological long-term effects after COVID-19, and in the fall we participated in the preparations and the digital execution of a two separate afternoon-events about Decubitus – How to prevent it, and how to treat it. 
Furthermore, we have put a lot of energy in the fall of 2020 to be able in January 2021 to launch our improved and updated webpage of the society. This is an essential step in communicating about and promoting the activities of the society, but also to be able to spread knowledge and create network in the field of neurorehabilitation. We are currently working on making an English language version of the webpage as well.
Other than that, we have held 10 board meetings, one of them physical, and we have worked towards refining the goals and ambitions of the society. 

This was a short version of the activities of 2021 of our society. 

For more details, don’t hesitate to ask. 

Best regards, 
Louise Nørreslet Gimsing, MD.
On behalf of The Danish Society of Neurorehabilitation
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